
Submitter: Sherri Ellis 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Labor and Workplace 
Standards 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2548 

Leave the business decisions that need to be made regarding the farms to the 

farmer/farm owner.  Less government overreach, more private business market is 

needed in this state.  


